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NOTIFICATION

ADMISSION TO POST GRADUATE MEDICAL COURSES -2022
ALLOTMENT TO SERVICE QUOTA SEATS 

      The Allotment to PG Medical Courses in Service Quota Seats has been published in the

Second  Phase  Allotment  vide  this  office  notification  dated  31.10.2022.  Some  of  the

candidates from Govt. Medical College Palakkad have approached Hon’ble High Court for

not being complied with the directions in the judgement in WA No.764/2022,802,855,902 &

929/2022 and the Hon'ble High Court has issued judgements in WP (c) No.34958/2022, WP

(c) No.35113/2022, 35199/2022 and WP (c) No.35205/2022.  

      In compliance  with the directions  in  the above judgements,  the  Director  of Medical

Education has forwarded a combined list of in-service candidates including the Lecturers of

Govt.  Medical  College  Palakkad  to  be  considered  for  allotment  to  in-service  quota  seats

earmarked  for  Medical  Education  Service  candidates.  Under  these  circumstances,  the

allotment already done in Medical Education Service Quota seats (MESQ) is reworked and

published  in  the  website  of  the  Commissioner  for  Entrance  Examinations

www.cee.kerala.gov.in . The allotment to the vacant seats in Health Service Quota   (HSQ)

including the unavailed seats in MESQ seats  is also published in the website.  Candidates

who got the allotment shall report  to the colleges concerned immediately as the last date to

complete PG Medical admission is 02.12.2022.
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